
SYNOD OPEN HOUSE 

As promised, here are the slides we used, [and those we didn’t use] for the Green Room group, now as a 

word doc. and pdf.   Let me know if you want any slides on a Ppt. 

To this has been added some of the points raised by you in both meetings.   

Within our objectives you are invited to join a network interested in our churches’ environment.  This is to 

be an informal of people willing to share what their church has done already and to ask questions or to 

keep us up to date with what your church is planning or doing. 

In addition to the network, I am aiming to recruit a handful of people from across the Synod interested in 

being part of a Policy group to develop a Synod Environment Policy to take URC Yorkshire towards 2030 

even 2040 goals. 

Please contact me greenapostle@urcyorkshire.org if either or both groups is of interest to you. 

Thank you.  It was really good to meet so many of you on January 16th. 

God bless. 

Alex Jowitt 

 

                    

                 

                

mailto:greenapostle@urcyorkshire.org


              

                

                   

                

                



             

           

            

            


